
Each of the four (4) HSCA records before the Board at this meeting are routine: three involve the 

redaction of Social Security numbers on privacy grounds, and one is the release of a duplicate record 

that has already been opened in the Garrison/Wegmann material recently shipped out to NARA II.  

The Board is requested to open each of these documents in full with the exception of SSNs. 


